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1.
Medical Dialogue is a UNC student organization that fosters a holistic approach to medicine. The club
provides small seminars about medicine as well as research and volunteering opportunities related to
potential careers in medicine. We also have a growing library of MCAT prep books that our members
can check out. Like us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/uncmedicaldialogue/ or check out
our website http://www.mdunc.com to join and stay updated! Dues are $5 a semester and we will be
collecting them in the pit on certain days. If you have questions, send us a message on Facebook

2.

Greetings from the NC-HCAP Health Careers Club!

Have you ever wondered which health related career is right for you? Are you looking for more
exposure to various healthcare fields?

If you're interested in any health related careers, volunteering, shadowing, or leadership opportunities,
then come out to our first general body meeting this Wednesday (September 28rd, 2016), at 5:30 pm in
Room G010 in the Genome Science Building! All are encouraged to join us. There will also be PIZZA!
This will be a great opportunity you don't want to miss to learn more about our club and the
events/activities we have planned! And don't forget to bring your dues (S20 for the entire year, with a
club t-shirt), if you have them.

If you have any questions, feel free to email us at: unchealthcareersclub@gmail.com

Jasmine Shah

NC-HCAP Health Careers Club Co-President

UNC Chapel Hill Class of 2017

jsshah@live.unc.edu

The Health Humanities Journal is in full swing for the Fall semester and we are now accepting
submissions! The main purpose of this journal is to inspire, encourage and facilitate interdisciplinary
thinking and collaborative work while exploring ideas that relate to health, illness, caregiving and
medicine. This publication allows for dialogue, meaning-making and multiple representations of the
body, health, wellness and experiences with the medical system.

Submissions are being accepted until October 9. For more information about what you can submit and
how to submit, check out our website at http://hhj.web.unc.edu/.




4.

Hey, everyone! | am service co-chair of CPMA and | am partnering with Phillips Middle School to create
a mentor program with seventh and eighth graders. | am currently involved with their After School Care
Program and we are looking to develop a one-on-one interaction with the students there. This
interaction will serve as a way for the middle school student to ask questions about homework or life in
general. It will also allow college students to serve as role models for them, which will encourage

them to do well in school and pursue a college degree in the future.

It is a time commitment of about 2.5 hours a week, starting around 3 o'clock, and the bus system takes
you directly to the school or if you have a car, that would be great too for volunteers to carpool! Also,
this program allows you to go to the school any day of the week, depending on your schedule. However,
these kids are depending on you and truly look forward to seeing you each week; therefore you MUST
go on your assigned day, no excuses. Please do not sign up unless you can dedicate this amount of time
once a week.

You will be paired up with a student depending on your strengths and what they are specifically
struggling with in school. Wednesday afternoons, there is another group present at the school, so try to
sign up for different days, but if that is the only day you are available, that is alright! | have also attached
a link for a Google Document to this announcement, so please let me know you are interested that
way. There is also some paperwork the school requires you to fill out and a brief training
session. However, other than that, the process is super easy! | love hanging out with these kids and
hopefully this mentor program will encourage these kids to achieve and succeed in school! Thanks so
much!

Link: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10bvropgFrKbmnHGo04S7JTzbj6JF4PPKI3uF9I3RxTBQ/edit
?usp=sharing

5.
Looking for a mentor to help guide you through your pre-med years? Apply to get a mentor through the
Medical Mentors Program at UNC School of Medicine! We match interested undergrads with available
medical students at the beginning of each academic year. After that, mentors and their mentees can
choose exactly how they want to work together: from e-mail conversations to lunches to visiting medical
school classes. Apply now to get a mentor at https://goo.gl/forms/rsqPQcjyeDNczmsul. The deadline
to apply is Friday, October 7th at 5:00 pm.

6.

Hello Future Pharmacists!

Undergraduate Students for Diversity in Pharmacy invites you to our first event of the semester entitled
“Getting into Pharmacy School: Do's and Don'ts,” on September 26th at 6:00pm in Beard Hall Room 102.
This is your chance to meet Mimi Lewis, an admissions representative from the Eshelman School of
Pharmacy. She will cover basic questions about the admissions process, interview styles, and the NEW
curriculum. Come out to ask all of your questions and gain insight on what to expect before pharmacy
school. We will also be announcing our new executives, so come out to meet them. We will have pizza
for you guys. RSVP here: http://doodle.com/poll/2as3kyzg76eik87u.

Lastly, if you haven't paid dues yet, please bring them to this meeting. It is $15 for the year or
$10/semester. Let us know if you have any questions, and hope to see you all there!

USDP Executive




(usdpatunc@gmail.com)

Future Meeting Dates

Geiting into Pharmacy Schoal: Do's and Don'its Pharmacy Networking Eszentials
Location: Beard Hall Room 102 Locstion: Beard Hall Room 116

Dabe: September 26th, 2016 Date: November Xuh, 2016

Time; Gpm Tiene: Gpen

Foathall “Tailgating Social Event” (against Virginia tech) Diefy Gravity or Franklin St Restaurant
Locanon: TBA Location: TBA

Drate: Cher Bth, 2016 Date: December 3rd, 2016

Time: TBA Time: 12pm

Die You Want te be a Pharmacist?: Hands on Pharmacy Clinbeal Skills
Locatscn: Beard Hall Hocum 116

Duate: October 25th, 2016

Times! Gpm

7.
This Is Public Health Graduate School Fair — Chapel Hill, NC
October 5 at 5:30 pm - 7:30 pm
The Friday Center, Main Atrium
Registration Link: http://my.sophas.org/tiph-fair/inquiryform
Interested in graduate school in the field of public health? The Association of Schools and Programs of
Public Health (ASPPH) hosts free graduate school fairs for prospective students of public health. These
fairs allow prospective graduate students to meet admissions representatives from many CEPH-
accredited schools and programs at one convenient location!

8.
About Project Horseshoe Farm
Project Horseshoe Farm (HSF), founded in 2007, is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization based in
Greensboro, Alabama that offers service and support programs for seniors, people with mental illness,
and at-risk children. HSF also offers education and leadership development opportunities for current
undergraduates, recent college graduates, and for medical students and medical residents. The HSF
staff, volunteers, and students work together with our community and partners to pursue the HSF
three-part mission of service, community, and education/leadership development.
APPLICATION PROCESS: The 13-month Fellowship begins in June and ends in July the year after.
Internships occur during the summer, fall, winter, and spring. Specific application deadlines for the
2016-2017 school year have not yet been decided. Additional application information can be found at
www.projecthsf.org
PROJECT HORSESHOE FARM
1310C Main Street
Greensboro, AL 36744
(334) 624-7455
www.projecthsf.org
fellows@projecthsf.org

9.
Cary Vision Care, a private optometry office located in Cary, is seeking 1 or 2 paid interns who can work
2 to 3 days per week as an optometric technician. This position will begin in mid September.
This is an ideal position for a Pre Optometry or Pre Health students that are looking for experience in a
medical office and would be a great gap year experience.
Please send resume and cover letter along with hours available to Dr. Jeff Stikeleather at
jeff@caryvisioncare.com.




10.

SAGA Innovations recruits the best and brightest young professionals to work in high-need
urban public schools. As a SAGA Fellow, you will tutor and mentor a cohort of 14 students for 10 months
(one academic year). SAGA tutoring is primarily focused on algebra 1 and geometry, and occurs every
day as a part of the student's regular school day as a graded course for credit. The tutorials are
conducted in groups of 1 Fellow: 2 students at a time, allowing for the students to receive daily
individualized instruction, with the Fellow effectively serving as the student’s teacher for that period.
Data shows that students who participate in SAGA tutorials learn one to two more years of math in a
single school year than students who do not, see improved standardized test scores, and increase their
grades in non-math subjects.

SAGA Fellows work closely with the school administration, teachers and parents to help
students grow and succeed academically. Daily, consistent tutoring sessions give SAGA Fellows the
ability to form close relationships with their students and learn their strengths and needs. Fellows are
not just tutors, but mentors and advocates who give students what they need to be successful in high
school and beyond.

The SAGA Fellowship is the ideal opportunity for graduating seniors who wish to dedicate their
careers to education reform, policy, or social justice, and who wish to gain invaluable experience in a
high-need school with students, staff, and families. The Fellowship is also appealing to students who
wish to commit themselves to challenging, yet meaningful, work in the gap year before graduate or
professional school.

11.
Academic Engagement Night- Monday, October 3rd: 4pm-7pm
#AcademicEngmtNight Follow us on Twitter: @UCB_News
UCB is a global biopharmaceutical company. We focus on discovering and developing innovative
medicines and lateral solutions that can transform the everyday lives of people with severe diseases of the
immune system or the central nervous system. Our patients inspire us to think laterally and generate
exciting new ideas that can transform their future; therefore we look for people with passion to deliver the
resulting solutions to the market.
Our site in RTP is an integral part of UCB’s vision to provide superior and sustainable value to patients
with severe diseases, as we generate and deliver critical information that allows patients and their
healthcare professionals to make informed decisions on their well-being.
UCB is engaging with local universities and sharing our vision to provide solutions for patients with
severe diseases. We are offering this opportunity:

»  For students to learn more about clinical research and drug development in the immunology, bone

and CNS therapeutic areas.
» To gain a better understanding of core competencies needed to gain employment in this industry
upon graduation

* Network with stakeholders/hiring managers to discuss summer internship opportunities at UCB
This will be open to the first 25 students (undergraduates and graduates) in pharmacy, biotechnical,
clinical research, and other health sciences majors.
Tentative Agenda:
4:00- 4:30: CheckIn
4:30-6:00: Speakers
Sr. Talent Acquisition Manager
Head, Center of Excellence, Project Management and RTP Site Leader
Safety Portfolio Management Lead



Head US Biostatistics

Medical Director, Physician Development & Excellence

Head of New Patient Value Mission

Medical Solutions Excellence

6:00-7:00: Social/Dinner w/ RTP Management

Location: RTP Site

8010 Arco Corporate Dr.

Raleigh, NC 27617

** Please note transportation will not be provided by UCB.

**Students must be currently enrolled in a graduate or undergraduate program without an impending
graduating date of Spring 2016- preferably in a health sciences related major.



